
Welcome to Class 3  

Summer 1 Half Term 

 We have completed our fraction unit and are now learning about the clock, its 

hands, times of day, the analogue and digital clock.   The children have started 

to make the links with the fraction unit.  

Our topic is Ancient civilisations and we have been exploring ancient Egypt and 

how they lived.  

In English, we are starting to write a story we have planned this week.  

Homework 13.05.22 

Maths – I have sent home a clock to make up and use at home. I have also tried 

to save it on here in case you need another copy.  Please tell the time to o’clock, 

half past, quarter to and quarter past the hour during your weekend.  

Spellings The children can practice these using either the pyramid or squiggle 

method. These are taken from the statutory spelling list.  

straight,  strange, strength, suppose, surprise, therefore, though, although, 

thought.  

Reading Please read your book at least three times a week at home. It helps you 

to understand grammar, improve your vocabulary and spelling. Bring your reading 

book with you to school every day.  

Messages  

We have PE on a Wednesday (outdoor) and Friday (indoor).  

It is getting much warmer now so please send in a water bottle for your child.  

Please put your homework book on my desk on a Thursday.  

If you have any queries, please email me and I will try to solve them. 

arundle@st-peters.notts.sch.uk 

 

Have a lovely weekend.  



Hopefully the sun will be shining for you.  

Miss Rundle & Mrs Atkinson 

  

  

 


